
 

   

 

                               21.02.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I’m pleased to let you know that our operations at Centravis remain both steady and highly 
efficient. Reliable energy and water supplies ensure uninterrupted production, and we have no 
recorded equipment issues—testament to the smooth flow of our daily activities. Meanwhile, 
our dedicated team continues to display exceptional commitment, ready to tackle any emerging 
challenges. 
  
     Thank you for your unwavering support. We look forward to reaching new milestones 
together in the coming days. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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